From: Bader, Cara 
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 4:37 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Wheat, Christopher; Stockdale, Sarah
Subject: IDT/Mayor's Office staff trip to New Orleans Sept 17-18

Hi Steve,

I wanted to make you aware that Chris, Sadie and I attended a convening for IDT and Mayor’s Office staff by Bloomberg Philanthropies over September 17-18th. 

Bloomberg covered our flights (Southwest), accommodations (International House Hotel at 221 Camp Street), and most meals. This trip was a requirement of our grant agreement and incidental expenses were paid from grant funds. 

Please let me know if you need anything else from us. 

Thanks,

Cara

__________________

Cara Bader

Innovation Delivery Team

Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago

